CITI OF ALDUQUERQUE



August 11, 2004

Genevieve Donart, P.E. Isaacson & Arfman, P.A. 128 Monroe St. NE Albuquerque, NM 87108

Re: The Reserve at the Trails Subdivision, Preliminary Plat Engineer's Stamp dated 7-26-04 (C9-D3)

Dear Ms. Donart,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 7-27-04, the above referenced plan is approved for Preliminary Plat action by the DRB. Once the DRB has approved the plan, please submit a mylar copy to me in order to obtain rough grading approval.

P.O. Box 1293

This project requires a National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit. If you have any questions regarding this permit please feel free to call the DMD Storm Drainage Design section at 768-3654 (Charles Caruso).

Albuquerque

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3981.

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Kristal D. Metro

Engineering Associate, Planning Dept. Development and Building Services

C: Charles Caruso, DMD Storm Drainage Design Bradley Bingham, DRB file